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Comments:
Dear Chair Hee and Members of the Committee:

I am writing in support of GM 798, nominating Mr. Tristan Aldeguer to serve on the Hoisting Machine
Operators Advisory Board (HMOAB).

I am a board member of the General Contractors Associaiton of Hawaii (GCA) and have personnal
knowledge of Mr. Aldeguer's qualificaitons and capabilities through his many years of service on the
GCA's Safety Committee.  He will be an excellent member of the HMOAB.

I strongly suport the appointment of Mr. Tristan Aldeguer to the HMOAB and respectfully ask for this
committee's approval of his nomination.

Sincerely,

Glenn Nohara
Genba Hawaii
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